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Earthquake victims in Taiwan                 

need help! 

On 1st June, a terrible earthquake 

happened in Taiwan and caused 

great damage. It destroyed 

buildings and injured many people. 

The victims do not have enough 

bottled water, food and a place to stay. 

 

Volunteer Club holding a flag day 

The Volunteer Club is going to hold a flag day to raise funds for WeHelp. 

It is a charity which needs donations to help the victims. The flag day will 

take place on 16th June in Tung Chung. 

 

Volunteer Club looking for volunteers 

The Volunteer Club needs volunteers so that the flag day can be a 

successful event. Students who like drawing can design stickers for the flag 

day. The Volunteer Club also needs volunteers to make posters for the flag 

day and sell flags. If every student helps on the flag day, the charity will 

have more donations to help the victims. Please sign up to be a volunteer. 


